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The Broadway used to be a quiet suburb, before the many developments.
It seems to be increasingly an industrial suburb, with more and more developments on Fox
Valley Road, apart from the hospital.
It has been officially declared a fire risk area, and is listed as such by the fire brigade.
Can you imagine the problems, when there is a fire, and fifty or sixty cars are all trying to get out
across the Comenarra Parkway at the one time. ?
We are strongly against the proposed new developments.
Sincerely
Michael Barnett - Chartered Accountant
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